
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Prineville will hold a public hearing regarding the 

lease of real property in accordance with ORS 221.725.  The Prineville City Council proposes to 

lease the irrigated pasture lands at the City of Prineville’s Wastewater Treatment Plant located at 

2101 NW O’Neil Highway consisting of approximately 145 acres currently under irrigation and 

approximately 33 additional acres planted in the spring of 2022 and ready for use in the fall of 

2022 within the City of Prineville, County of Crook 

 

The Prineville City Council considers it necessary and convenient to further the public interest to 

lease the property, as it is not needed for public use.  Funds received for the property will go to 

the City’s wastewater fund.  The proposed use for the property will be for a livestock lease 

granted to the highest bidder of the City of Prineville’s invitation to bid advertised on January 

26, 2022, in the amount of $60,025.00.     

   

The hearing will be held on February 22, 2022, at 6:00 p.m. by telephonic and video. 

transmission.  Anyone wishing to provide testimony may participate by calling 346.248.7799, 

Meeting ID 947 5839 2608 Passcode: 123456 at the time of the hearing.  Written testimony may 

also be presented by submitting comments to City Hall, ATTN: Lisa Morgan, 387 NE Third 

Street, Prineville, Oregon 97754, or by email at cityhall@cityofprineville.com.  All written 

comments must be submitted no later than 4:00 p.m. on February 22, 2022.    
  

 

 


